
NHS Flu Season 2018/19 
 

 

       
richard.buxton@cpsc.org.uk         or sail@dorsetlpc.org.uk  
 

The last few weeks of activity have hopefully enabled your team to be prepared for last week’s 
start date and that you are now all systems GO  

  …. it’s time to focus on injecting! 
This week, we recommend you:  
 
1. Ensure familiarity with IT system available, log on criteria, record keeping and claims process 

for payment. 
CPSC & Dorset LPC asks that ALL contractors use PharmOutcomes for recording ALL their flu vaccinations this year. 

Uniform use of the platform is good for many reasons: 
- Less paperwork. 
- Ease and familiarity of use with our teams. 
- Prompts for all information required and provides links to useful sites. 
- Direct notification to GP - often quoted as a point of criticism for some pharmacies not doing this promptly enough 

by post. Preferred by GP’s as uniform method of transmission. 
- Record keeping is simplified together with accounting checks prior to BSA claiming. 
- NHS England have commissioned & paid for its availability for us – we do not wish to risk this in the future 

2. Continue with your recruiting and booking as described previously. 
 

  

NHS England have 
agreed to commission 

the use of 
PharmOutcomes again 
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